
Notice to All Tenants 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you about recent updates to the security measures at our property, 

specifically regarding the front door access system. To enhance the safety of all tenants, we have 

implemented the following changes: 

• Installation of a new electronic lock system. 

• Access codes will be updated bi-monthly and communicated to all tenants. 

• Additional surveillance cameras have been installed at the entrance. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we strive to maintain a safe living 

environment for everyone. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the 

property management office. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 


